
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Removal of Ice Rink Bathroom Structure 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the June 2, 2022 Park Board meeting, there was discussion regarding 

the condition and need for the bathroom structure near the ice rink 

warming house.  The Park Board recommended removing the building. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval for Public Works to tear 

down and remove the skating rink bathroom structure. 


